July 24, 2015
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light Co.

Docket UE-144160
Dear Mr. King: 
Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and one copy of an errata filing to correct inaccuracies in the Declaration of Jeremy B. Twitchell, dated July 14, 2015. Staff’s errata corrects the calculations in Table 2 of the current rate and of Staff’s proposed rate, and corrects the characterization of the percentage of the overall rate that capacity represents.  Staff’s errata only corrects errors in calculation; Staff’s corrections do not substantively change any of Staff’s positions or recommendations. 
Staff’s revisions occur on pages 12-13 of the declaration, but have the effect of pushing additional text onto page 14.  Staff has included the revised pages with highlights marking each revision.  Staff has also included a clean copy of the Declaration of Jeremy B. Twitchell with pages 12-14 marked as “REVISED.”

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER M. CASEY
Assistant Attorney General 
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